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Auburn Council Discusses Parks
(KLZA)-- Auburn’s City Council approved the final payment on the Splash Pad
Project at the Rec Complex during their July meeting.

Mayor Scott Kudrna noted the final cost for the project, excluding engineering
costs was $171,045. AHRS Construction was the contractor.

The Council discussed the possibility of creating an on-line reservation program
to rent the R.V. pads at the Rec Complex. The hope was to ease the burden on
city staff members who do the reservations over the phone. One of the issues was
the $600 annual fee it would cost for the on-line reservation service. No action
was taken.

Mayor Scott Kudrna noted his disappointment with a recent vandalism of the
new rest room and concession building in Legion Park. The newly remodeled
facilities were completed earlier this spring.
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